
 

 

2015-12-HFNC-activities-events 
 

 

Hi everyone 

 

AGM - Please note that this will be on Thursday 10 December at HIRL (7.30 pm).  We will also be 

looking at suggestions for excursions and speakers for 2016. 

 

End-of-year party – this will be on Sunday 13 December at Nigretta Scenic Reserve.  Some will 

arrive around 4.30 pm for a check on Africa Weed Orchids on the Scenic Res and a walk to the river.  

Others may arrive about 5.30 for a bar-b-que (or whatever) in the picnic area.  You will need to bring 

all of your food/drink requirements. 

 

Report on excursion to Beear State Forest to check fauna nest boxes is attached. 

 

Report on Mt Napier SP fauna survey with remote cameras, for period Oct-Nov is attached. 

It has been a busy but enjoyable year and, for those who cannot make it to the coming events, we look 

forward to seeing you in 2016.  

 

Happy Christmas and all the best for 2016. 

  

  

Regards 

 

Rod Bird 

 


